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November 12, 2010 
 

Ms. Ann Pieper-Eisenbrown 
Chair 
City of Milwaukee Historic Preservation Commission 
City Hall, Room 205 
 
Dear Ms. Pieper-Eisenbrown: 
 
The agenda for the Historic Preservation Commission meeting on Monday, 
November 15, 2010, includes a certificate of appropriateness application affecting 
buildings in the 300 block of East Wisconsin Avenue and the 600 block of North 
Milwaukee Street, in the East Side Commercial local historic district.  I am writing 
to urge the Historic Preservation Commission to take action on this item at 
Monday’s meeting. 
 
The Department of City Development supports the construction of a Marriott Hotel 
at this location.  Action by HPC at its November 15th meeting will allow the 
developer to proceed in seeking all entitlements required for the project. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Rocky Marcoux 
Commissioner 

 
 
 

C: Members of the Historic Preservation Commission 


